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I am Ronald B. lida, Ali'i Aimoku 0 Kaumuali'i Chapter 3 Royal Order of Kamehameha,
and I strongly support this resolution.

I feel that it's very important that the fish pond is cleared and be free flowing to the ocean.
One of the reasons for that is that in the blockage of the fish pond, mosquitoes were spawning in
the pond and the Royal Order had to place tilapia to clear the infestation.

I understand there is a county document signed by a previous mayor that the County
would guarantee that the pond would be free flowing to the ocean.

This resolution asks that they uphold their commitment to restore the Prince Kuhio Park
fishpond to its former configuration.


